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2015 Board of Directors 
 

On May 5, 2015, the annual meeting of the Forest 

Brook HOA took place at East Cobb Library.   

 

The three new officers elected were: 

 

Andrea Figlia, vice president, 770/992-9473 

Jacqueline Syas, member at large, 770/518-6318 

Doug Brown, treasurer, 404/583-6876 

 

Congratulations! 

 

Projects 
 

The pool has a great new parking area.   Please note 

the painted lines and new signs! New toilets have 

been installed in the pool area. The fence will be 

painted in the next few weeks. 

 

Pool Reminders  
     

The pool is open.  Please remember: 

 Lifeguards are present from 1-5 p.m. 

 Children twelve to fifteen may swim without a 

parent if a lifeguard is present. 

 Children sixteen and older can swim without a 

parent at any time. 

 

Please try to keep the pool area neat.  Remind your 

kids to flush the toilets in the bathrooms.  When you 

leave, please close your pool umbrella and throw 

away your trash. Please don’t park in the No 

Parking zone. 

Traffic Speed 

 

Please remember to SLOW DOWN driving 

through the neighborhood.  I have seen a lot of 

speeders lately.  Speed limits are 25 miles per hour.  

Our neighbors are outside taking advantage of the 

beautiful weather so please keep your eyes open and 

your foot off the gas! 

 

Fence 
 

Fencing was removed at the front of the 

neighborhood at the direction of the county.   

 

Tennis 
 

Please contact me about junior tennis, I'm forming a 

10 and under team tennis team.Just getting started 

or want to improve...free eval/tip session by "Elite" 

USPTA Pro. Tennis lesson available- 1
st
 lesson free! 

Anyone interested in Tennis carnival (a day with 

tennis games and activities for kids), please contact 

Coach Rod. 770-630-3212...Coach Rod. 
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